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UBC 

E 1,1ssociation of university and college employees · 
OALl 

Robert Grant 
Director 
Employee Relation .s Dept. 
Campus Mail 

Dear Mr. Grant : 

September 17, 1982 

Re: Annual AUCE $5.00 Assessme~ 

Please consider this letter authorization for the annual $5.00 
per member AUCE assessment. The assessment sh9uld be deducted from all 
AUCE employees (including part time) as soon as is possible and 
forwarded to the AUCE office. 

This assessment is part of the AUCE by-laws and our members are 
aware of ·it. Please direct any questions regarding this matter to me 
in the AUCE office. Thank you. 

cc: Finance Dpt. 

'Yours truly, . 

Pat rici a House 
Secretary-Treasurer 
AUCE Local 1 

•202-6383 "'\emorial Road, CJniversity of British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. VpT t WS 
Telephone: 224-2308 
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